WEKA STREET — KERB AND DISH CHANNEL RENEWAL

Further to a report from the Area Engineer, the Board decided to approve for distribution, the publicity

plan showing details of the dish channels to be renewed in Weka Street from Tui Street to Straven
Road.

Officers were asked to include in the text of the brochure the fact that the undergrounding of overhead
services did not form part of the project.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


